Autumn Term Newsletter 2023
Red Kite Class

We hope you have had a lovely summer! We are so excited to welcome everybody back. We hope you are as
excited as we are to get started. This year we have some really interesting topics we will be covering.

Maths

In maths this term, we will be focusing on place
value. We will look at recognising the place value in
2, 3 and 4-digit numbers. We will even begin to
think about Roman numerals.

We will be revisiting efficient written methods of
addition, subtraction, multiplication and division
and using these to solve multi step problems.

The children will expected to use TT rockstars to
practise their times table knowledge we will work
weekly on this in school.

Reading

In Reading this term we will be reading ‘The Boy Who
Biked The World’ by Alastair Humphreys. We will be
studying the characters and plotline in depth and use
our VIPERS skills to discuss the book.

V = Vocab, | = Inference, P = Predict, E= Explain,
R = Retrieval, S = Summarise

The children will also complete a stand-alone reading
comprehension lesson once per week.

Children will continue to earn merits and rewards

for reading. Every Friday they will have the chance
to appear on our reading board. Please remember
any book they are reading counts!

Bronze = 3 reads per week

Platinum = 7 reads per week

The children are expected to sign their reading
record each night when they read and hand it in
each morning.
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Our focus for Autumn term 1 will be, “What does it mean for a Jewish person to follow God?’ the children
will be able to Identify and explain Jewish beliefs about God, give examples of some texts that say what
God is like and explain how Jewish people interpret them. We will also look at links to the Christian faith.
The children will then focus on the deeper meaning of festivals. We will learn about the main beliefs at
the heart of religious festivals, make links between these beliefs and the stories recalled at the festivals
and make connections between stories, teachings, symbols and how believers celebrate these festivals.

History

In this unit of work, we will be discovering how life was in ancient civilisations. We will predominantly
focus on Ancient Greece and Ancient Egypt. The children will learn why these civilisations are so
important and think about the impact they had upon Great Britain. We will think about chronology and
the order of events. The children will compare the civilisations and understand the strengths and
weaknesses of them.

Computing PSHE
Our computing lessons this term will focus around Our PSHE lessons this term are focusing around
3-d design and then focusing on interpreting data managing relationships and understanding and

in our data handling unit. being accepting of the differences we all have.




